

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT GENERAL \* Steve Vukile Tshwete Complex • Zone 6 • Zwelitsha • Eastern Cape\* Private Bag X0032 • Bisho • 5605 • REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA\* Tel: +27 (0)40 608 4741 Fax: +27 (0)40 608 4249 • Website: <a href="https://www.ecdoe.gov.za">www.ecdoe.gov.za\*</a> E- mail: phumezo.mhletywa@ecdoe.gov.za

The Parent/Guardian of the Grade 12 Learner of 2020 Eastern Cape Province South Africa

Dear Parent/Guardian

## THANKING YOUR SUPPORT AND SEEKING FURTHER SUPPORT IN 2020

The Department of Education in the Eastern Cape highly appreciates your tireless efforts, as a parent, over a number of years for the success of your child who is now in Grade 12. For the academic year of 2020, the Province has set a target of 80 % pass rate.

In the academic year, 2020, the Department is soliciting your last round of support to your Grade 12 child. The Department of Education has developed extra ordinary programmes to support your child to succeed in the National Senior Certificate (NSC) Results. Some run during normal school hours and others beyond these hours but schools inform parents.

A clarion call is made to you as a parent to assist your child by:

- a) monitoring daily school attendance. When attending classes daily or extra classes as organized by the Department as school level, your child stands the chance to pass Grade 12. There include morning, afternoon, evening, weekend, camping, Autumn, Winter and Spring classes.
- b) creating opportunity for revision and thus making him or her confident and ready for the examination:

Of worth noting is that your child has pledged to pass Grade class with flying colours. As a parent you need to monitor and motivate your child for success.

I wish your child success in 2020.

MR T. S. KOJANA

THE SUPERINTENDENT GENERAL

14/02/2020 DATE

